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The CDC’s Antimicrobial Resistance Lab Network (ARLN) Team has indicated concern for two 
cases of antimicrobial resistant Neisseria gonorrhea identified in Massachusetts, one through 
culture the other from molecular surveillance.  
 
Although both cases have been successfully treated with ceftriaxone, they’ve since been 
identified with the penA60 allele, which has been associated with ceftriaxone non-susceptible 
cases. Of particular concern is the susceptibility pattern of the culture tested by the standard 
Gonococcal Isolate Surveillance Project (GISP) panel, which showed resistance to six of the 
seven drugs (see Box 1). These are the second and third identified cases in the United States with 
the penA60 allele. See the attached factsheet for additional information to share with your 
clinical staff (GC_factsheet_final_508C.pdf). 
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